
 

Do you have information for the 

Boyden Newsletter? 

*Send your information to boydennewsandevents@gmail.com 

*June Deadline: May 26, 2023 @ 5PM* 

**Items are subject to review prior to publishing. 

 

 

The Boyden Community Club appreciates the donations from the 

following businesses for our Boyden Beautification Project. 

Citizen State Bank 

Demco 

Modern Woodsmen 

Farmers Coop Society 

SIG International 

DeKoster & DeKoster, PLLC 

Premier Communications 

Zomer Company-Don Krommendyk 

United State Postal Office 

Boyden Insurance Agency 

Friends of the Library 

City of Boyden  

THANK YOU FOR HELPING US TO KEEP BOYDEN BEAUTIFUL 

 

May 9 – Regular Monthly Council Meeting (5:30) 

May 15 – Club 56 (see library corner) 

May 15 – Book Club (see library corner) 

May 17 – Chop Chop (see library corner) 

May 26 – June Newsletter Deadline 

May 27 – Library will be Closed 

May 29 – Legion Memorial Day Service 

May 30 – Memorial Day (City Offices closed) 

 

 

 

**reminders** 

                               

                            *Permits Required. Golf carts are legal 

                               on the streets in Boyden within City limits, but you 

                          must have a permit. Permit applications and a copy  

of the governing ordinance can be obtained from the City Office. 

 

*Centennial Park Hours: the park is closed 11 p.m.-5 a.m.  

 

*Shelter House Reservations can be made through  

the City Office at 725-2371. 

 

*City Dump. Plastic garbage bags and cardboard are not allowed in the city 

dump. Please empty your compost and personally dispose of containers. 

 

*Don’t forget to obtain a building permit for any structure you plan to build, 
alter, or change prior to the commencement of the project. Pick up at City Office. 
 
*Be a responsible pet owner: Keep your animals leashed and on your own 
property. When walking your pets, respect others’ property 
                       by picking up the “deposits” they may leave along the way. 
 
                      *For dogs found running at large please call Sioux 
                     County Law Enforcement (737-2280) to report dogs 
                      running at large within the community or on your 
                        property. 
 
          *To receive the monthly newsletter, please send your name and 
preferred email to boyden@premieronline.com. If you prefer a paper copy, you 
may pick one up at the City Office or the Library. 
 
*Utility Bill Payments- please remember to enclose the small portion of the 
postcard with your payment. Thanks! 
 
*Spring Cleaning! Please take the time to survey your property for 

compliance with the established nuisance ordinances. These ordinances 

govern the following things and are not limited to landscaping, weeds or grass 

that needs to be mowed or trimmed, junk items, abandoned vehicles or small 

machinery items (lawn mowers, etc.), and general overall property clean up. 

Please take the time to keep the community a neat and clean place for 

everyone to enjoy. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City Office, 609 Webb Street, Boyden, IA 51234 

Visit us at: www.boydeniowa.net 

Email us at: boyden@premieronline.net 

Call us at: (712) 725-2371 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Hazardous Material Pickup 
Northwest IA Area Solid Waste Agency will have a 

trailer at the City Shed from 9:00am – 11:00am on 

June 6 for any hazardous materials that you need to 

dispose of.  

 

Accepted HHM Examples: 
-Degreasers             -Caustic Household Cleaners 
-Waxes & Polishes  -Spot & Stain Remover 
-Solvents   -Pesticides & Herbicides 
-Lacquers & Thinners    -Oil Base Paint 

-Latex Paint (latex paint will be assessed  
a $1 per gal fee) 

 
If you have any questions regarding items,  

 please call 712-324-4026. 
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Boyden Public Library Corner 

2023 Summer Reading Program. Mark your calendars for a fun Summer Reading Program!!  There will be activities 

for the kids to do and calendars will be available May 2nd for our program. Please let the library know if you need 

help signing up your child.  All children ages 4-4th grade are welcome to be a part of our program!!  Tell your friends! 

Club 56 meets May 15 right after school. All 5th and 6th grade girls are invited. This will be the last time we will be 
meeting for this school year. We wish the 6th grade girls the very best as they “graduate” from this Club!  It has been 
a great year! 

Boyden Book Club will meet Monday, May 15 at 7:00 p.m. in the library. This month the Club is reading “The House 

We Grew Up In” by Lisa Jewell. Please let us know if you need a copy of the book. 

Hour change on Tuesday, May 16…. Please note the hours on Tuesday, May 16 will be 3:00pm-5:30pm. 

Chop Chop…. We will be meetin right after school on Wednesday, May 17.  This will be our last time 

Meeting for this school year.  Thanks for all the fun times that we have had!! 

 

Library Hours. Starting Wednesday, May 24 the library’s summer hours will be 1:00-5:30 p.m.  

on Wednesdays. All other hours will remain the same. 

 

Plan ahead: The Library will be closed on Saturday, May 27th 

 

We are getting SUPER excited about our Summer Reading Program “Find your Voice.” We will be doing both 

“packets” and programming in the library. Our kick-off will be on June 6. Even if you if you are a family that have kids 

younger than 4 years old, you are invited to our events! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


